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Call for Papers: Joint Conference on Applicability of Radiation-
Response Models to Low Dose Protection Standards
The Health Physics Society and the American Nuclear Society will cosponsor the joint scientific 
conference “Applicability of Radiation-Response Models to Low Dose Protection Standards,” 23–
26 September 2018, in Pasco, Washington. The conference will address: 

•	 Scientific foundations for radiation protection 
standards and emergency action guidelines.

•	 Molecular basis of radiation response at low 
dose.

•	 Applicability of linear no-threshold dose-re-
sponse models.

•	 Public perceptions of radiation risk.
•	 Implementation of radiation protection regula-

tions.
•	 Opportunities for beneficial changes to radia-

tion protection regulations.

The Technical Program Committee is now preparing the technical program and requests expres-
sion of interest from persons who would like to speak at the conference. All conference speakers 
must submit a title and abstract for review to the conference website. The website provides com-
plete instructions for preparing and submitting abstracts in a standard format. 

Anticipating strong interest in this conference, we recommend that authors submit abstracts by 1 
May 2017. For additional information, please contact Alan Waltar, conference chairman, or Darrell 
Fisher, Technical Program Committee cochairman.

865-576-3576 • www.orau.org/ptp • registrar@orau.org

Upcoming Training Courses:
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Air Sampling for Radioactive Materials • April 10–April 14, 2017 
Environmental Monitoring • April 17–April 21, 2017
Gamma Spectroscopy • June 5–June 9, 2017
MARSSIM • June 12–June 16, 2017
Occupational Internal Dosimetry • July 24–July 28, 2017
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